
 

 

21 January 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian         

 

Please be informed that the implementation of our assessment programme for 2019 has changed. 

 A one-hour test time slot will be created on each of the allocated days. 

 Normal teaching and learning will take place as per our school time-table on these days. 

 Please ensure that learners prepare timeously and adequately for these assessments. 

 Kindly ensure that the formal assessment time-table is prominently displayed and we urge 

parents to remind learners of the above dates. 

 Attendance remains key as these assessments will contribute to the outcome of the final 

results.  

 Any absence MUST be followed up with a letter/ valid proof to be handed to the form 

teacher. 

 In addition to this programme, there will be other assessments during the course of the term. 

 Term 1 reports will be issued to all learners on 15 March 2019. 

 

Yours in Education  

 

     ___________________    

K. NAIDOO (Principal) 

 

 


